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TO: SENATORS, MEMBERS AND OTHER BUILDING OCCUPANTS 

Temporary closure of access through Ministerial Basement Car Park 
Security Point. 

1 The entry to Parliament House from the Ministerial basement car park will 
be affected by the delivery of some large equipment as part of a project to 

replace major items of cooling equipment (called Chillers) in one of the basement 
rooms of Parliament House. 

2 Specifically, the Ministerial Basement Car Park Security Point will be closed 
from 8:00pm Friday 1 July 2011 until 8:00am on Saturday 2 July 2011. 

3 During this time alternative entry to Parliament House is available through 
the Ministerial Entrance Security Point on the Ground Floor. 

4 As there will be some minor disruption to traffic entering and leaving the 

Ministerial car park during this time, traffic management controls will be in place. 

5 There will also be several car parking spaces in the Ministerial car park 
which will be cordoned off earlier in the day in anticipation of the work. 

6 For further information regarding this closure, please contact Vanessa 

Brinkley, DPS Project Officer on (02) 6277 5105 or Stephen Frost, Assistant 
Director Ministerial Wing Support on (02) 6277 6087. 
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